

## BOARD OF DIRECTORS

## Officers

Lawrence S. Ross, M.D. President

Paul F. Schellhammer, M.D. President-Elect

Joseph N. Corriere, Jr., M.D. Immediate Past President

Robert C. Flanigan, M.D. Secretary

William F. Gee, M.D. Treasurer

Sakti Das, M.D. Historian

## Section Representatives

Thomas J. Rohner, Jr., M.D. Mid-Atlantic

Richard K. Babayan, M.D. New England

Majid Eshghi, M.D. New York

Richard A. Memo, M.D. North Central

Datta G. Wagle, M.D. Northeastern

Charles W. Logan, M.D. South Central

Anton J. Bueschen, M.D. Southeastern

Daniel A. Nachtsheim, M.D. Western

## Dear Doctor:

We are writing to urge your participation in the 2007/2008 National Ambulatory Medical Care Survey (NAMCS). The National Center for Health Statistics has invested more than 30 years in developing this unique study which, we believe, has emerged as a sound and valuable mechanism for collecting national data on office-based ambulatory practice.

The ongoing support of the American Urological Association and all of its members is indispensable in the continuing success of this clinical research program. There is extensive interest in gaining new basic information which can be used as an original, invaluable base for planning and organizing health services in assessing health facility and manpower requirements, in determining desirable modifications in medical education programs, and also in providing additional information on the natural history and epidemiology of disease in the ambulatory setting.

Along with other medical organizations, we have supported this survey for many years. We have been assured strict confidentiality provisions will be maintained. Only summary data will be published and made available to the medical profession, health planners, researchers and the public.

We are confident that all will find the information derived worth the individual effort expended by participating physicians like yourself. Again, may we request your support for the NAMCS by providing the information requested? We look forward to obtaining and utilizing the results of this important research study.

Headquarters

Mr. Michael T. Sheppard, C.P.A., C.A.E. Executive Director

1000 Corporate Boulevard Linthicum, MD 21090

U.S. Toll Free: 1-866-RING-AUA

(1-866-746-4282)

Sincerely,

Jan B Regun, MA

James B. Regan, M.D.

Chairman, Health Policy Council American Urological Association

